
May 21
st
, 2016  

Dear Parents:  

Help us raise money for our schools!  The Junior and Senior High is participating in the 

Tyson Project A+™ program, a fund-raising program sponsored by Tyson Foods, Inc. Through 

this program, we can raise a significant amount of money for our schools! It’s an easy way to 

raise much needed funds by sending Tyson Project A+ labels from products you probably 

already buy.  

Here’s how it works: Just clip and collect Tyson Project A+ labels from participating 

Tyson® product packages and send them to school with your child. We’ll collect the labels 

for the remainder of this school year, and it will continue into next year. We will send the labels 

to Tyson Foods, and Tyson Foods will send our school a check. Each label is worth 24¢! 

 I’d be happy to answer any questions you have about the program. You can also find 

details online at ProjectAPlus.tyson.com. I hope you’ll join us in collecting Tyson Project A+ 

labels and spread the word to your friends and relatives. It’s such an easy way to raise funds for 

our schools! Thanks for your support and all that you do for our schools. #windhamfamily 

Sincerely, 

Laura Amero 

 

Laura Amero 

Windham Junior/Senior High School Principal 

lamero@windham-schools.org 

330-326-2711  


